
 
 

 
 
 

November 23, 2004                Ref. 2005-H-2 
 
The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) announces a two-day public hearing on an 
application by Ontario Power Generation Inc. for the renewal of the operating licence for the 
Pickering A Nuclear Generating Station.  The facility is located in Pickering, Ontario.   
 
Hearing Day One: February 24, 2005 
Place:  CNSC Public Hearing Room, 14th floor, 280 Slater Street, Ottawa, Ontario 
 
Hearing Day Two: May 20, 2005 
Place:  CNSC Public Hearing Room, 14th floor, 280 Slater Street, Ottawa, Ontario 
 
Public hearings begin at 8:30 a.m. and follow the order listed in the agenda published prior to the 
hearing dates. 
 
The public is invited to comment on the application either by oral presentation or written 
submission on Hearing Day Two.  Requests to intervene and text of oral presentations or written 
submissions must be filed with the Secretary of the Commission no later than April 19, 2005.  
Please send interventions to:   
 
c/o Louise Levert 
Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  Tel.: (613) 996-9063 or 1-800-668-5284 
280 Slater St., P.O. Box 1046   Fax: (613) 995-5086 
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9   E-mail: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca 
 
Members of the public are welcome to observe public hearings.  For current agendas and 
information on the hearing process, visit the CNSC Web site: www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca 
 


